
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parishioner 10-18-21 

Mass Intentions This Week 

 
Saturday 

Elizabeth Ryan Burr 

Sunday 

Joyce Coincon 

 

Next Weeks Readings 
The Most Holy Trinity 

Reading I: Deuteronomy 4:32-
34, 39-40 

Responsorial Psalm: 33:4-5, 6, 
9, 18-19, 20, 22 

Reading II: Romans 8: 14-17 
Gospel: Matthew 28:16-20 

In Loving Memory of our 

departed families and 

friends by 

Bettie & Bobby Berndt 

8/30/21 

In Loving Memory of our 

departed families and 

friends by  

The Purdy Family 

11/29/21 

In Loving Memory of 

our family and friends by  

The Fitzgerald Family 

5-9-2022 

 

Remember the food closet: 
We need canned vegetables & 
fruit. No paper, boxed, or any 
dried foods. 
Aluminum Cans: Please save 
your aluminum, rinse cans 
and bring them to Church. A 
receptacle is available near 
the garage 
Hannah’s Place is need of  
supplies.  Pick up a Need List in 
the Narthex. Please contact 
Mary Ann Daly 434-577-2660 
with any questions.  

 
We welcome all visitors and 
new parishioners to our parish 
family.  Frequent part-time 
attendees are encouraged to 
register.  Registration forms are 
located in the narthex. 

Knights of Columbus 
Council 9309 

If you are a Catholic man 18 
years or older and wish to join 
our Council please contact: 
Jerry Beil  (252-586-0635) 

ncjjb2@gmail.com or Thomas 
O’Neill (252-308-0493)  

oneilltomandanne@gmail.co
m 

 
OUR LADY OF THE LAKE 

COUNCIL#9309 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
St. Peter the Apostle Catholic 

Church 
Ebony, Va   

St. Richards Catholic Church 
Emporia, VA   

 Officers for 2020-2021: 

Chaplain:  
 Fr. Jong R. Bayta 
Grand Knight:  
 Jerry Beil  
Deputy Grand Knight: 
 Bobby Berndt  
Chancellor: 
               Dave Thomas  
Recorder:  
 Bob Hathaway  
Treasurer:  
 Jay Warfel, PGK  
Financial Secretary: 
 Tom  O’Neill, PGK  
Advocate:  
 Bob Oravits  
Warden: 
 Paul Kurilla  
Guards:  
Inside: Kaid Moody    
Outside: Richard Rumplik 
Lecturer: 
 Chuck Youse  
BOARD OF TRUSTEES: 

Trustee One Year: Kip Boisot 

PKG  
Trustee Two Years: Mark 
Fracassa                      
Trustee Three Years: Tom 
Eddy  PGK   

St. Peter the Apostle 

Catholic Church 
31 Ebony Road (Route 903) 

Ebony, VA  23845 

Phone: (434) 636-6277 
Parish Website:   

http://www.st-peter-the-apostle.org                                      

Pastor:  

Fr. Jong R. Bayta 

jbayta@richmonddiocese.org 

434-636-6277  

434-636-7782-Rectory                                                         

Secretary/Bookkeeper: 

Elizabeth Martin 

Church Office: 

434-636-6277` 

 

office@stpeterebony.org 
 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 

Weekday Masses: 

TUE. - FRI.: 9:00 AM 

SATURDAY:  5:30PM 

SUNDAY: 8:00AM  
Holy Days - As Announced. 

 
ADORATION/BENEDICTION 

and ROSARY:  First Thursday of 

the month, after 9:00 a.m. Mass 

 
CONFESSIONS: First Saturday 

of the Month at 4:30 p.m., and by 

appointment. 

 
Blessing of the Sick: 

Last Tuesday of the month, 

after 9:00am Mass. 

 
PASTORAL COUNCIL: 

 Jay Warfel:  434-636-4029 

 

FINANCE COUNCIL: 

Dan Moyles: 434-636-0081 
 

BUILDING & GROUNDS:    

Jim Tomazic:  434-636-2993 

Pentecost 

Sunday 

May 23, 2021 
 
 
Focusing the Gospel 
Key words and phrases:  

Jesus came, I send you, 

breathed on them, Receive 

the Holy Spirit, forgive 

 

To the point: Jesus breathes 

the Holy Spirit into the 

disciples and by doing so he 

re-creates them. The life-

giving breath poured forth at 

the dawn of creation is now 

the Spirit-breath, the very 

indwelling of God. Only 

because of this divine 

indwelling do we have the 

power to forgive and thus 

continue Jesus' saving 

mission. We are the 

incarnation of the risen Lord 

in our world today. We are 

re-created by the Holy Spirit. 

The sign of re-creation is 

forgiveness. 

 
 
Connecting the Gospel 
… to the Second Reading: 

(Gal 5:16-25): Saint Paul 

identifies the fruits of being 

re-created by the indwelling 

of the Holy Spirit: love, joy, 

peace, patience, kindness, 

generosity, faithfulness, 

gentleness, and self-control. 

These fruits are Life-giving 

and oppose the works of the 

flesh Paul describes. 

 

… to experience: 

We generally use the word 

“remain” to mean to “stay 

put.” The “remain in me” 

that Jesus speaks, however, 

calls us to move beyond 

where we are to embrace an 

ever-widening circle of those 

whom we love. 

  

Please patronize our advertisers 

and let them know you 

appreciate their support of our 

parish bulletin. 

Place Your Ad Here! 

Commercial Ad-$60 

(color $100/year) 

Memorial Ad-$30/year 

  

 

To Place An Ad Call 

434-636-6277 

mailto:ncjjb2@gmail.com
mailto:oneilltomandanne@gmail.com
mailto:oneilltomandanne@gmail.com
http://www.st-peter-the-apostle.org/
mailto:jbayta@richmonddiocese.org
mailto:office@stpeterebony.org


Calendar of Events & 
Special Announcements 

The office will be closed 
the morning of May 25th 
and May 27th through 
June 1st.  Please call the 
rectory for a pastoral 
emergency. 

 

 

 
Father Jong will be blessing 
boats on Saturday, May 29 
from 12 noon until 2:00 PM.  
There will be a boat in front 
of Watersview Restaurant at 
Eaton Ferry Bridge with a 
large sign. All boats and 
personal watercraft are 
welcome.  Please tell your 
neighbors and friends. 

 

 
Currently there are four 
vacancies on the Parish 
Pastoral Council. If you 
are interested in 
representing your church 
or know of someone you 
feel would be an asset to 
St. Peter’s, please contact 
Father Jong, Jay Warfel, 
or the office. 

 
 

It’s been observed that people 

need a mission, a sense of 

purpose, in life. In fact, the 

sense of emptiness so many 

experience today is a byproduct 

of not “being on mission.” 

As Christians, we are always on 

mission. And we’ve been on 

mission ever since that first 

Pentecost. A mission of love, to 

share the Good News with a 

world in need. What a powerful 

source of purpose and meaning 

in our lives! To realize that 

we’re part of the same mission 

that inspired the likes of St. 

Teresa of Calcutta, St. Francis 

of Assisi, St. Thomas Aquinas, 

all the saints throughout the 

ages, reaching all the way back 

to that Upper Room where the 

Risen Lord appeared to the 

disciples and first gave them the 

Holy Spirit. 

That mission animates us today, 

and it’s the reason why we’re so 

intent on strengthening our 

parish through the Annual 

Diocesan Appeal. As we rejoice 

in our reception of the Holy 

Spirit this Pentecost, let us 

prayerfully consider how He 

might be prompting us to 

contribute to this mission, as 

important now as it was 2000 

years ago. 

 
If you have any blooming 

flowers at home for 
arrangements and would 

like to donate them to the 
church for decorating the 

altar and statue stands, 

please contact Donna 
Boisot at 434-636-3756. 

 

Next Week’s 
MINISTRY SCHEDULE 

May 29th      
Ushers: Jeanne Kurilla 

   Carmie Chini 

Lectors: Dan Moyles 
    John Husson 

Counter: Paul Kurilla 

Altar: Teri Oswald 

Server: Dan Moyles 

May 30th  
Ushers: Carol Warfel 

    Jay Warfel 
Lectors: George McCall 
     Linda Adamos 

Counter: Anne O’Neill 
Altar: Mary Ann Daly 

Server: Tom O’Neill 

Weekly Offerings 
May 16th  

Offertory: $3193 
Diocesan Egiving: $280 
ParishSoft Egiving: $535.75 

 
 

Mass Attendance: 
Saturday-05/15  39 
Sunday-05/16  82 

 

PRAYER FOR AN END 

TO THIS PANDEMIC 
To be recited after the rosary 

 

O Mary, You shine 

continuously on our journey 

as a sign of salvation and 

hope. We entrust ourselves 

to you, Health of the Sick, 

who, at the foot of the cross, 

were united with Jesus' 

suffering, and persevered in 

your faith.  

             

"Protectress of the Roman 

people," you know our 

needs, and we know that you 

will provide, so that, as at 

Cana in Galilee, joy and 

celebration may return after 

this time of trial.  

             

Help us, Mother of Divine 

Love, to conform ourselves 

to the will of the Father and 

to do what Jesus tells us. For 

he took upon himself our 

suffering, and burdened 

himself with our sorrows to 

bring us, through the cross, 

to the joy of the 

Resurrection. Amen.  

             

We fly to your protection, O 

Holy Mother of God; Do not 

despise our petitions in our 

necessities, but deliver us 

always from every danger, 

O Glorious and Blessed 

Virgin 

 

 
Thank you to the 38 families 
that have signed up for Online 
Giving and to the 20 families 
who have set up recurring gifts!  
Not only is it safe and secure, it 
also helps St. Peter the Apostle 
by decreasing the cost of 
envelopes and check 
processing. You can even view 
your giving history and pledge 
progress at any time, just by 
logging in. Please visit 
https://giving.parishsoft.com/ap
p/giving/stpeterebonyva to get 
started. 

 
  1 Al Meyer 
   Kaid Moody 
  2 Kenneth Baron 
  6 Jean Maynes 
  7 Joanne Tomazic 
11 Tom Hancock 
19 Carl Hren 
23 Leon Morris 
24 Patricia Martin 
27 Bonnie Burns 
 Carol Haefner 
28 Anthony Moran 
29 Linda Becker 
 Ali Hren 
 Jean Sasscer 
31 Tim Burns 

 
Marilyn & Robert Tuite 

5-18-2013 
Lillian & Al Meyer 

5-20-1967 

 
Rose Gongla,   Carol & Bernie 
Haefner, Suzanne & George 
McCall,      David & Katie Berlin,         
Zony & Bob Warwick, Paula 
Freeze,   Caleb Lentz,  Erika 
Billera,    Joe Dart, Richard 
McGovern, Mike McFadden, Lynn 
Martin,  Tamara Burns,  Kyle 
Pelletier, Eileen Wurzer, Lexie 
Burns,  Pat Hamlet,  Josh, Judy, & 
Emma Pelletier, Greg Serangeli, 
David Founds,  Ann Mogilnicki,  
Dave Radford, Tom Eddy, Susan 
Turner, Kathy Karpinski, Jessie 
Ginsberg, Mary Marshall, Jeff 
Johnson,   Rose Marie Bates, Mary 
Purdy, Fred Gasko,   Nicole 
Matteson, Mary Jo Bankard, 
Madison Reid, Megan Sullivan, 
Peg Myers, Roger Pruhs, MaryAnn 
Newmyer, Emma Williamson, Jack 
Fioriti, Peter J. Hamilton, Linda & 
Steve Miller, Jo Anne Sprouse, 
Peggy Coster, Ranada Morbitzer, 
Maria Schutte, Doug Campion 

 
 
 
The format of our bulletin 
is in the process of being 
updated and was 
discussed at the recent 
Parish Pastoral Council 
meeting.   Among other 
changes, it was decided 
that the prayer list will also 
be updated.  If you wish to 
remain on the prayer list, 
please email the office at 
office@stpeterebony.org 
prior to June 1st.  The new 
version will be ready for 
the weekend of June 5th & 
6th. 

https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/stpeterebonyva
https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/stpeterebonyva

